
PIA Committee 

From: 	 Barry Aoki <baoki@shopohawaii.org > 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, May 31, 2016 1:12 PM 

To: 	 PIA Committee 

Subject: 	 PIA-10(13)f 

Committee Chair Victorino, 
The City and County of Honolulu had to repeal a similar charter amendment because it 

was deemed unconstitutional. 

It is in an 83 page document for the 1998 general election. 

Please oppose this proposed charter amendment. 

Thank you, 
Barry Aoki 

Sent from my iPhone 


